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Human Rights Campaign Foundation's Corporate
Equality Index recognizes Lumen as one of the Best

Places To Work For LGBTQ+ Equality
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February 2, 2022
For the  fourth consecutive year, Lumen Technologies is being recognized as one of the ‘best
places to work for LGBTQ+ equality.’ Lumen earned a score of 100 on the Human Rights
Campaign (HRC) Foundation's 2022 Corporate Equality Index (CEI) which is the nation's foremost
benchmarking survey and report measuring corporate policies, practices and benefits related to
lesbian, gay, bisexual, transgender and queer (LGBTQ+) employees.  Read more here:

https://news.lumen.com/awards?item=1117

https://news.lumen.com/2022-02-02-Lumen-Technologies-recognized-as-one-of-the-Best-Places-to-Work-for-LGBTQ-Equality
https://www.facebook.com/sharer/sharer.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fnews.lumen.com%2Findex.php%3Fs%3D34168%26item%3D1117
https://www.linkedin.com/shareArticle?mini=true&url=https%3A%2F%2Fnews.lumen.com%2Findex.php%3Fs%3D34168%26item%3D1117
https://twitter.com/share?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnews.lumen.com%2Findex.php%3Fs%3D34168%26item%3D1117
https://news.lumen.com/awards?item=1117&forPDF=1&asPDF=1
https://news.lumen.com/rss?rsspage=34168
https://c212.net/c/link/?t=0&l=en&o=3067016-1&h=1938721663&u=https%3A%2F%2Fnews.lumen.com%2Fhome&a=Lumen+Technologies
https://news.lumen.com/awards?item=1117

